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Report of the International Law Commission on the Work ofits 73rd Session

(3 October- 18 November 2022)

CLUSTER I

3Succession of States in respect of State responsibility

MadameChair,

'H ZRXOG OLNH WR WKDQN 6SHFLDO 5DSSRUanMHheU 0U 3L
Commission fotheir GHOLEHUDWLRQV RQ 36 XFFHVVLRHVER @W DENLHD\L

We refer to and reiterate our positions in our previous statemettig ¢opic.

We would like to underline that absence of a comment or observation should not be
construed as agreement with the content of the reports prepared up to now on thaddpie,

references therein.

Without prejudice to our comments and obseoraimade in our previossatements,
we would like to kindly bring to the attention of the Committeeftil®owing considerations

on the topic once more.

We observe that the reports make reference to the articles on responsiitayesffor
internatiorally wrongful acts. However, we emphasize that the conceanicles are still
considered as open to discussion, specifically as regards whethemdrat &xtent they reflect
customary international law. In that regard, we also woulddikmint out hat we do not agree
with the conclusion in paragraph 14 of the fifth reploat draft articles 16 to 19 reflect existing

international law.



7 « U NdtiN Has concerns and doubts as to whether it is possible to differenéateen

the political and legahspects of this topic, which are largely intertwined. &é® would like






